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Dear Members, 
 
We hope you are all well.  
 
As you are all aware that Chairman PTI Imran Khan, called for the long march on Friday 28th 
October, PTI UK will be leading a car rally/ long march from Scotland to London in solidarity 
with the long March. We request you to join us with your families and friends on 30th October. 
In every speech and interview, Imran Khan has appreciated overseas Pakistanis' financial and 
moral support.  
 
The rally will start from Cedar Court Hotel Bradford BD5 8HW at 9 am. The first stop will be at 
Tinsley Masque 374 Sheffield Road Sheffield S9 1RQ, leaving Sheffield at 11 am, the rallies 
will merge at Brent Cross Shopping Centre car park NW4 3FP then the march will proceed 
towards Avenfield House (Nawaz Sharif’s House) W1K 7FG Where we will have a massive 
Protest from 15.00 PM onwards. 
 
We would also request you share our posters, follow our social media handles and encourage 
all overseas Pakistanis to attend. Finally, by attending this rally/ long march we will show 
chairman Imran Khan Sb that we are standing with him during these difficult times. 
 
 
We as members of PTI should continue to support in whatever way we can.  
 
 
 
 
 
Malik Imran Khalil  
President  
Pakistan Tehreek-e-Insaf UK 
 
 
 
Rana Hamid Afzal 
General Secretary 
Pakistan Tehreek-e-Insaf UK 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Website: www.insaf.pk 
Twitter: @UKPTIOfficial | Facebook: 

PTIOfficialPage 
 



 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 


